
 

 

 
Statement of Intent as to Environmental Impact 

 
 
Climate change and environmental degradation has a deleterious impact on everyone but a 
disproportionate impact on those who are at risk of becoming part of the refugee or 
asylum-seeking population.  As a charity providing support, services and practical assistance 
to refugees and asylum seekers RRN is committed to the idea that in caring for those we 
help we must also care of the environment they live in.  As a consequence, RNN will keep 
any negative impact on the environment of its activities as low as possible and where 
feasible make a positive environmental impact. 
 
 
The Board of Trustees has appointed  Emily Mott  to be the trustee who leads the Board on 
environment matters and she will report annually to the Board of Trustees on the progress 
made in this regard. 
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